Farmers would welcome policy on genetically modified seed

The following is an excerpt.

The Bermuda Farmers Association has called for a new policy on genetically modified seeds following the
order to intercept imported seeds for local agriculture.

And the farmers have also confirmed that they will submit a combined exhibit at the Agricultural Exhibition
this week, lifting the boycott they had previously threatened.

Read the full article here: Farmers would welcome policy on genetically modified seed



